
Thunderbird  Preservation
Society eager to be thankful
An anonymous donor who presented $25,000 to the Thunderbird
Preservation Society has offered a second donation for the
same  amount  on  the  condition  the  public  can  match  it  by
Thanksgiving.

The Preservation Society, a nonprofit corporation maintains
the historic Thunderbird Lodge and Yacht.

The importance of maintaining vintage Americana, specifically
the  lodge  and  yacht,  was  the  subject  of  a  fund-raising
appearance  by  pilot  Chesley  “Sully”  Sullenberger.
Sullenberger’s presentation on Labor Day weekend inspired the
initial $25,000 donation, followed by the concept of a second
$25,000 gift, if matched, for a total of $75,000.

The nonprofit Thunderbird Preservation Society was organized
to preserve and protect Lake Tahoe’s George Whittell Estate
Thunderbird Lodge National Historic Site on the East Shore.
The organization promotes public appreciation and education
regarding the historical, maritime, architectural and cultural
resources  of  the  Lake  Tahoe  region  through  public  tours,
conferences, excursions, and forums.

For additional information on the fundraising initiative for
the Thunderbird Lodge and Yacht, go online or call Bill Watson
at (775) 848.6216.
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